
I am writing to object to any greenbelt land being developed on in South Warrington. 

Green belt land should not be developed on only in 'exceptional circumstances' - a desire 
for Warrington to become a city is somewhat ridiculous and not an exceptional 
circumstance! 

Our green belt land is used for agricultural purposes and this is how it should remain. 

No traffic plan has been included and this would make the already horrendous traffic 
problem in Warrington a somewhat impossible journey! 

South Warrington has lots of fantastic wildlife - lets keep it this way, please. 

Warrington & Halton NHS are already struggling with the numbers of patients - lets help 
them in anyway we can - NOT INCREASE the pressures they are facing every day. 

Stockton Heath and Appleton is a beautiful village with lots of beautiful countryside walks 
 please lets not ruin this for the residents and visitors alike. 

The world is not a great place at the moment - lets keep our corner of happiness as pretty 
as it is and not spoil it unnecessarily! 

I urge you to decline any development on our green belt land. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my email. 




